
Attn: Sarah Proudfoot

Having just received and read a report on the above matter, as an owner occupier at the resort I wold
like to advise I am more than satisfied with the arrangements we have in place at the moment.

I have found the distribution of the modules are fairly and equally shared. As well as being the owner-
occupier of Unit . I have been involved in short term let and holiday letting. At present I spend 6
months at the Resort and 6 months in my home in Brisbane and find the electricity charges are
comparable.

I would also like to say that I am more than satisfied with the way in which Wayne and Naomi Abbott
administer the property. They are "hands-on" people and it is obvious they have the Resorts interests at
heart.

If I can be of further assistance please contact me on

Yours sincerely

irisCopeland

Unit . 129-135 Oleander Street

Holloways Beach Qld 4878

4th January 2019


